
We have come to the end of the second quarter of our Įscal year (October 2024-
September 2025). To meet budgeted giving for the year, we need to receive 
$209,000 in giving each quarter. In the Įrst quarter we received $26,000 more 
than that amount. During the second quarter, we received just over $8,000 less. 
Therefore, YTD we are about $18,000 ahead of budgeted giving. Thank you for 
your generosity!   
 

We can gladly report that if the second half of the Įscal year matches the Įrst half 
– if all of us conƟnue with our generosity precisely as we have over the past six 
months – CCC will be in a healthy Įnancial posiƟon. That said, we would also love 
to see our next two quarters meet or exceed the target of $209,000. Healthy 
Įnances like this lend strength and stability to our current ministries and create 
new opportuniƟes for expanded ministry in the future. May we conƟnue to see 
Christ’s kingdom expanded through CCC!   
 

Q1 Giving:   $234,798  

Q2 Giving:   $201,040  

YTD Budgeted Giving:  $417,924  

YTD Actual Giving:  $435,838  

Net:    +$17,914  
  
  

  


